
This proposed bill is designed to deny Oregonians their Rights by charging exorbitant fees to issue an concealed carry card.  While 
more states are recognizing Constitutional Carry, Oregon legislature is busy drafting bad legislation to advance statist control 
measures.  While these types of bills should be considered a crime and truly an embarrassment, Oregon has no relief on from 
proposals by those whose sole aim is to strip others of their Constitutional Rights.  Passing this bill out of committee will only 
demonstrate how much the supermajority loathes freedom and will attack the US Constitution on a daily basis. 


